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Please see attached rep regarding the Draft NEC AAP for logging prior to end of
consultation today.
Thanks
Fiona
 
From: Sarah Campion  
Sent: 04 October 2020 20:07
To: Lightfoot Fiona 
Subject: Fwd: Local Plan - Sustainable Development
 
 
Hi Fiona
 
Thank you for your email regarding ‘Preferred Option Public Consultation’ which I will look out
for next year.
 
Please note: I have forwarded the above document regarding the draft North East Cambridge
Area Action Plan to the local plan@greatercambridgeplanning.org.
 
Many thanks 
 
Kind regards
 
Sarah
_________________________
 

Begin forwarded message:
 
From: Lightfoot Fiona 
Subject: RE: Local Plan - Sustainable Development
Date: 30 September 2020 at 17:06:55 BST
To: Sarah Campion <
Cc: "LocalPlan (GC)" <localplan@greatercambridgeplanning.org>
 
Dear Ms Campion
 
Thank you for your email below regarding Sustainable Development, and
for attaching a copy of the Iceni promotional document for Land East of
Lincoln Road, Glinton.  Unfortunately, we are no longer accepting
representations in respect of the First Conversation consultation for the new
Greater Cambridge Local Plan.  There will be an opportunity to make further
comments at the next stage in the plan-making process which will be a
‘Preferred Options Public Consultation’ which is currently scheduled for
Summer/Autumn next year.
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Consultation North East Cambridge by 5th October, 2020.


Draft North East Cambridge Area Action Plan


This is a great opportunity for North East Cambridge to create a low carbon area to include green 
and sustainable construction to develop low carbon homes in line with the governments targets.  
As the area is to be designed to be inclusive and walkable it is important to provide a characterful 
area and it could enhance and add more green areas and green corridors connecting different 
areas.  It will also allow the integration with the surrounding communities and add vitality to the 
area.


A lively mix of homes could include buildings which could be given personality and with organic 
architecture to blend into the surroundings and add interest.  As Cambridge has beautiful historic 
buildings it is important to create some beautiful buildings for future generations.  By incorporating 
traditional crafts alongside new construction embracing it’s past but looking forward to it’s future.


As part of the development there is an opportunity for some affordable housing and to consider 
health alongside some biodiverse areas so that not all biodiversity is located in one area as with 
more people they will require access not only to social areas such as Cafe’s (perhaps a Cafe with 
a Cosmology theme - i.e. in honour of Stephen Hawking) shops, perhaps a creative hub for local 
people which can also enhance creativity especially as there is likely to be an R & D sector nearby.  
Social areas could include an area for music and the arts.  Benches or even buildings shaped like 
books to create a sense of wonder giving the area an identity alongside its science and innovation 
roots.  Good planting and trees and with the addition of some organic architecture will ensure a 
successful future and address climate change.   Access to spaces could promote a sense of 
wellbeing and to be good for mental health with beautiful trees providing clean air.  Areas for 
people to work from home especially important at times of pandemics.  Areas for outdoor yoga and 
active space.


Green construction, permeable paving and diversity.   Areas to include recycled and repurposed 
products in innovative ways could maybe include a recycled sector.  Harvesting of rainwater and a 
perhaps a fountain in the square.  


This development can also encourage investment in the green sustainable housing sector and 
innovation which in turn will feed into many different areas of the green circular economy and 
provide local jobs and future opportunities in green technology throughout the UK.  Perhaps solar 
street lights, paving areas that when walked on create energy allowing energy to be harvested for 
future use.


With Cambridge North station nearby it provides good access to this part of Cambridge so 
excellent for work and growth in the science sectors but should include some creative/digital areas 
and work places.  The plan for North East Cambridge does mention walkable, however for it to be 
inclusive some areas of Cambridge are not so accessible such as surrounding villages so an area 
with the potential for car sharing perhaps including electric cars with charging points available 
could be encouraged, especially for older residents, work purposes, mums with younger children,  
access to health and in and during the transitional phase towards Zero Carbon by 2050.  


Sustainable transport such as electric buses and areas to rent bikes, including electric bikes for 
those city journeys providing an active lifestyle for all.  


I feel that a lower density could possibly be considered alongside the height of buildings so as to 
not to create wind tunnels.  Organic architecture and the inclusion of green walls  in some areas 
could be considered to soften walls.  


Building houses and buildings to higher EPC levels is the way forward.  







The plan looks at creating a sustainable future.  


It should take into account sustainable homes and buildings and combat energy and fuel poverty.


The plan takes into account diversity and all demographics and genders.


It looks at creating a sustainable community and integration to other communities.


Nature and biodiversity have been considered and could be enhanced.


It will ensure future jobs and opportunities for future generations.


It looks at a responsible way forward.







 
I note from our online consultation system that you have recently made
representations in respect of the Draft North East Cambridge Area Action
Plan. This consultation is open until 5.00pm on Monday 5th October 2020. 
Should you wish the comments on Sustainable Development contained in
your email below to be added to those already made regarding the
proposals in this plan, please email the Policy Team, using the email
address below, and this will be arranged for you before the consultation
closes.
 
With kind regards
Fiona Lightfoot
Policy Planner
 

Planning Policy Strategy and Economy Team  

t: 01954 713183 | e: localplan@greatercambridgeplanning.org
https://www.greatercambridgeplanning.org/
 
Greater Cambridge Shared Planning: a strategic partnership between Cambridge City and South
Cambridgeshire District Councils
 
 
From: Sarah Campion > 
Sent: 21 September 2020 12:31
To: LocalPlan (GC) <localplan@greatercambridgeplanning.org>
Subject: Local Plan - Sustainable Development
 

Sent from my Huawei phone
 

Good afternoon 

This was not taken into account in the Local Planning and understand
that the Greater Cambridge Planning is presently still in discussion
phase.

This is a sensitive sustainable development plan with a plan to create
homes taking into account passive house design principles.    I
presume that the local planning team could look at this as a viable
option for development which is deliverable especially at this vital
time.

mailto:localplan@greatercambridgeplanning.org
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1. It would look at creating a sustainable future.  

2. Allow sustainable energy addressing fuel poverty as many of the
houses in the village are historic and beautiful but expensive to heat
and maintain.

3. The plan takes into account the younger generation allowing them
to access good education and further education and bring jobs to the
area.

4.  It is an innovative way forward creating a sustainable community
with integration to neighbouring communities.

5. It takes into account all demographics and genders.

6.  It is created to consider nature and with sustainable homes to
allow more biodiversity.

7. It will ensure a responsible way forward.

        

I look forward to hearing from you.

Kind regards

Sarah

____________________

Disclaimer
The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is
intended solely for use by the recipient and others authorized to receive it. If you are not
the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking
action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be
unlawful.
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